
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: WHKS feasibility report to extend City Sewer 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 

 

BACKGROUND 

At the August 17, 2021 Cannon Falls City Council meeting, a motion and 

approval were given authorizing WHKS Engineering to prepare an 

engineer’s feasibility report to extend City Water and Sewer to 1010, 

1014 and 1106 River Road.  WHKS has prepared a report that would 

offer an option for only a sewer connection to each property owner at 

this time.  The City would extend the sewer main at 9th Street and St. 

Clair Street West to the south St. Clair Street right of way which would 

require the installation of two manhole structures.  The estimated cost 

to the City to do this is $50,000.  One of those manhole structures 

would serve as a connection point for all three property owners.  The 

service line installation to each property would be the sole 

responsibility of the property owner, along with any needed grinder 

pumps, etc. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

Motion and approval to accept the feasibility report as prepared by 

WHKS Engineering and present this option to the property owners.  








